
Mobile food pantry to stop in
South Lake Tahoe
The Food Bank of El Dorado County will be in South Lake Tahoe
to  host  a  hunger  response  network  meeting  April  23  from
10-11am at the American Legion Hall.

Hunger  response  agencies,  organizations  and  individuals  in
South Lake Tahoe who would like to attend this meeting are
asked  to  contact  Carey  Fong  at  530.621.9950  or
cfong@foodbankedc.org.

The Food Bank is seeking assistance from the South Lake Tahoe
community to conduct a hunger study to be able to understand
the area’s needs and how the Food Bank can better serve the
Tahoe community.

The Food Bank will bring its Mobile Food Pantry that day, too.
It will be at the American Legion while others are meeting.

The Food Bank will provide one allocation of groceries per
household.

Each week the Food Bank travels to a different city within the
county distributing enough food for up to 150 families.

For more information on how to give or get help, call us at
530.621.9950 or email info@foodbankedc.org.
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